

John Flanagan
Deputy Registered Officer,
Non-Custodial Parents Party (Equal Parenting),
PO Box 57,
THIRROUL. NSW. 2515.

Email: noncustod@yahoo.com.au
24 February 2016.

Committee Secretary,
Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters,
PO Box 6021,
Parliament House,
CANBERRA . ACT. 2600.
Phone: +61.2.6277.2374

Phone: +61 2 6277 2374 Fax: +61 2 6277 4773

em@aph.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

Re. Commonwealth Electoral Amendment Bill 2016

We thank the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters for allowing us to present our submission to the inquiry into the Commonwealth Electoral Amendment Bill 2016

We are opposed to the changes contained in the Bill.

The amendments, if made, will mean that the viewpoints of the minor parties, particularly such as those of the Non-Custodial Parents Party (Equal Parenting), will become irrelevant.

Yours faithfully,

John Flanagan, Deputy Registered Officer, Non-Custodial Parents Party (Equal Parenting). http://www.equalparenting.org.au